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FROM THE JUNIOR SCHOOL DIRECTOR OF TEACHING
LEARNING

It was such a joy to stand in the top playground on Thursday to see our Prep,
Kindergarten and Year 1 students coming back into the College.

Today we welcomed our Year 2 & 6 students which has been a delight also.
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Full of smiles and hugs and laughter as they saw their friends and teachers for the first time face-
to-face since the end of Term 2.

Some of the students needed some gentle reminders where to place their bags and where to line
up but all the memories came rushing back, and onsite learning began anew.

As we transition back into College, we expect that some students will take a little while to readjust
back into the classroom and playground; getting used to the noises and busyness of school life,
listening carefully to instructions, and remembering how to share space with others.

The teachers will be helping them every step of the way. We are ready for the return and are
doing everything possible to make it as smooth as possible for your children.

Welcome back.

Ms Lisa Hansford
Junior School Director of Teaching & Learning
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